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The Kamra tal-Periti welcomes the White Paper issued for consultation by the Ministry for Transport, 

Infrastructure and Capital Projects for the setting up of a Building and Construction Authority. The 

consolidation of the various fragmented pieces of legislation, bodies and departments regulating the 

industry under one legislative and administrative umbrella is a positive development towards ensuring 

higher standards in the building and construction industry, to bring it in line with modern practice and 

standards, and to ensure the protection and sustainability of the significant investment made when 

properties are bought or rented out.   

For many years now, the Kamra has struggled to impress upon the authorities the importance of 

separating planning development issues from those related to standards and regulations of buildings, 

not just at inception, but right through to end-of-life considerations. The Kamra has repeatedly called 

for the introduction of a full suite of building and construction regulations, backed up by a properly 

resourced Building Regulation Office. The principles outlined in the White Paper are aligned with the 

views of the Kamra tal-Periti, and, we believe, augur well for the industry. The Authority, if backed by all 

the necessary human, financial and technological resources, has the potential to make a significant 

contribution towards a better quality in our built environment. The Authority will, we believe, give 

additional impetus to the efforts of BICC, over the past years, to foster the right technical skills within 

the industry. We believe that only in this way can it be expected that every actor in the industry can 

take responsibility for what he or she does. 

The Kamra tal-Periti will be shortly publishing a Policy Framework Document about this very subject, on 

which it has been working for the past months, to provide an analysis of the current situation, together 

with a framework for proposed reforms. It trusts that such a document will enable Government to 

attain the goals it has set in the White Paper, for the sake of the industry and its clients. The Kamra tal-

Periti reiterates its full commitment and support to the Government in successfully implementing its 

vision, as expressed by the setting up of the Building & Construction Authority. 
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